ALL SAINTS RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

3rd March 2017 01845 523058

www.allsaints.n-yorks.sch.uk



The March Newsletter

STATEMENT OF THE WEEK

w/c 6th March "I try to appreciate the beauty and wonder in the world around me"

w/c 13th March "I know it is ok for me to make mistakes"

w/c 20th March "I can learn from my mistakes and failures"

w/c 27th March "I try to keep going when things are difficult and not give up hope"

Our statement of the week links to the Diocesan 'Statements to live by' school's series and will be celebrated in our awards assembly each Friday at 3pm. Parents are very welcome to attend.

CLASS CAKE SALES

The next cake sale will be on **Wednesday 8th March** after school and will be organised by **Class 4**. Monies made will be spent on resources for their own class.

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB FEES

Following a review of charges for the after school and breakfast clubs, we have brought our prices more in line with other local schools and providers. Prices will be as follows:

Breakfast Club: £3 per session including breakfast

After School Club: £6 until 5pm, £8 until 6pm per night. This includes a light snack.

Parent pay will be updated accordingly.

SCHOOL DINNER MENUS

I am aware that there was an issue around the menu this week. Next week the menu will be Week 2's menu and after that Cook will revert back to normal and we will be back on track with the correct dinners in the correct week. Any queries, please speak to Mrs Anderson in the school office.

WORLD BOOK DAY

The children thoroughly enjoyed our author visit on Wednesday and I know that lots of excellent writing was produced as a result. The story teller will be visiting school next week and will be working in each of the four classes during the day.

CAFOD LENTEN APPEAL

This year our annual Lent Cafod appeal is called: '*Turn Little Fish into Big Fish.*' Our Chaplaincy Group, *The Mustard Seeds* will be leading the Collective Worship on Friday 10th March and explaining to the children how the money raised will help to train poor people in countries such as Zambia to become fish farmers. Each child will be given a Cafod envelope to fill with coins which will change someone's life. Please bring your envelope back (or any envelope if you lose it) as soon as you fill it! Envelopes should be returned to school by Friday 10th March.

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

I am aware that many more of our parents are using the twitter account and texting service to remind them of events and that much of the weekly newsletter is repeated, therefore I will only be producing a newsletter monthly from now. Diary and term dates can be found on the school website.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 5 Enrichment Day, Thirsk High School

Tuesday 21st March Monday 27th March Parents Evening 4 - 7pmTuesday 28th March Friday 7th April Parents Evening 3 - 5pmBreak up for Easter 2:30pm

ALL SAINTS CHURCH

As a Catholic school we work closely with the parish of All Saints in Thirsk to encourage the values of love, respect and faith in our pupils. I remind you that Mass is held weekly in Church at 10:30am and all are welcome and encouraged to attend.

AND FINALLY.....

Please do call in to see myself,	class teachers	or Mrs An	derson with	any queries o	or questions.
Have a lovely week.					•